
National Night Out Invitation: 
 
Hi everyone, 
 
You have received this email because you or an organization you are associated with 
has signed up to participate in Hudson’s National Night Out event on August 6, 2024. If 
you have received this email in error, I apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
We are so excited you have decided to join us for our 2024 National Night Out event! 
NNO23 was a huge success and we are looking forward to "playing together" again this 
year. Last year I requested that you bring an activity or craft to engage with the children. 
That too, was very successful. If you are able to do that again it will greatly benefit your 
organization. 
 
Please take a moment to review the information below - it might answer all of your 
questions. 
 
National Night Out 2024 is on Tuesday August 6, 2024 from 4:30 PM to 8:00 PM. It is 
an outdoor event and I have no plans for a rain date at this time.  
 
NNO24 will take place at Rodgers Memorial Library, 194 Derry Road, Hudson, NH 
03051. 
 
You may arrive any time after 1:00 PM. The parking lot will be closed to regular patrons 
after 12:00 PM.  
 
When you arrive, please check in at the library popup tent. You will be given your 
designated space. You should plan to drop off your tent, table and chairs and anything 
else you will need for your space and then move your vehicle to the Alvirne High School 
parking lot. There will be no parking available in the library parking lot. 
 
At this time, there is no plan for each space to have access to electricity. We apologize 
that there are no outlets in the parking lot. If you feel that you must have electricity, 
please bring your own (long) extension cord. We will do our best to meet your needs. 
 
Please reply to this email to let me know if you are able to attend this year or not. I look 
forward to seeing you again, 
 
Linda 
 
 Linda Pilla  
Library Director 
NHLA Membership Chair 
194 Derry Road, Hudson NH 03051 
603-886-6030 ext 4511 


